
 

 

29 April 2021 

Gas licence review 2020 

Consultation on issues paper 

The Economic Regulation Authority invites comment on its issues paper for the 2020 review 
of template licences for gas supply services.  

The review is limited to the format and terms and conditions of the template gas licences. 

The issues paper summarises the ERA’s proposed changes to the template gas licences, 
which include: 

• Removing the Compendium of Gas Customer Licence Obligations from Schedule 2 and 
instead providing licensees with access to an electronic copy of the Compendium. 

• Amending the licence surrender clause to require a licensee that intend to surrender 
their licence to provide notice to the ERA not less that 10 business days before the date 
the surrender is to be effective from. 

• Restructuring the licences to make them easier to navigate and more accessible to the 
reader. 

The current gas licences are available on the ERA website. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the issues paper and any other 
matter that is within the scope of the review.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Wednesday, 19 May 2021. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Shane Riebeling 
Ph: 08 6557 7920 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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